
 
News Release 

Dallas Police Department 
Police Media Relations Unit 

Phone: 214-671-4065 

www.dallaspolice.net 
December 20, 2017 

 

No-Refusal DWI Initiative 
 
The Dallas Police Department No-Refusal DWI Initiative is underway now and goes through the 

New Year’s Holiday weekend.  

 

During this initiative, officers will secure a search warrant for a blood sample from all persons 

arrested for DWI who refuse to voluntarily give a breath and/or blood sample.  

 

This is a reminder for everyone to have a safe and happy holiday season and remember to not 

drink and drive!  
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